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2. Categories of grant spending

Has your school spent any of its PE and
sport premium grant on CPD?

No

Has your school spent any of its PE and
sport premium grant on internal activities?

Yes

How much has your school spent on
internal school based extra-curricular
opportunities?

14026

How much has your school spent on
internal sports competitions?

500

How much has your school spent on
internal top-swimming lessons or
broadening aquatic opportunities for
pupils?

798

How much has your school spent on
internal active travel?

0

How much has your school spent on
internal equipment and resources?

1072.5

How much has your school spent on
internal membership fees?

526.5

How much has your school spent on
internal use of educational platforms and
resources?

0

School based extra-curricular opportunities 14026

Internal sports competitions 500

Top-up swimming lessons or broadening 798
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aquatic opportunities for pupils

Active travel 0

Equipment and resources 1072.5

Membership fees 526.5

Use of educational platforms and
resources

0

Total school spending on internal activities 16923

Has your school spent any of its PE and
sport premium grant on external activities?

Yes

How much has your school spent on
external activities organised by School
Games organiser network?

0

How much has your school spent on
external - other inter-school sports
competitions?

20

How much has your school spent on
external coaching staff?

748

Activities organised by School Games
organiser network

0

Other inter-school sports competitions 20

External Coaching staff 748

Total school spending on external activities 768

Total CPD category spend 0

Total internal category spend 16923

Total external category spend 768

Total spent of PE and sports premium 17691

Declaration 1 I have the authority to submit this return on behalf of my school

Declaration 2 The data is true and accurate to the best of my knowledge
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